
 
 
For Immediate Release 
 
Funding Opportunity 
 
Solicitation for Letter Intent 
Adult Protective Services Program 
 
 
Central Illinois Agency on Aging, Inc., is accepting “letters of intent” to apply to for the designation of Adult Protective 
Services Program Provider Agency for Fiscal Year 2023 (October 1, 2022 through June 30, 2023) for the service area 
listed below: 
 
 Geographic Service Area consisting of:  Fulton, Marshall, Peoria, Stark, Tazewell and 
                                                                                     Woodford Counties 
 
Adult Protective Services (APS) is a program to support older adults and adults with disabilities experiencing abuse, 
neglect, financial exploitation and/or self-neglect.  APS case workers will visit the person to conduct an assessment.  The 
assessment helps determine what needs the person may have, help set goals, and explain what services or assistance is 
available to help the individual meet their goals. 
 
The service provider must adhere to the Illinois Department on Aging’s Adult Protective Services Standards and 
Procedures and Central Illinois Agency on Aging’s General Service Requirements. 
 
The Applicant must be organized and formally recognized by the Illinois Secretary of State as being a not-for-profit 
corporation, a unit of local government, or a profit making organization.  An Award to a profit making organization 
requires prior approval from the Illinois Department on Aging.  Successful applicants must comply with all applicable 
prequalification requirements, including but not limited to, current DUNS and SAM numbers, acceptable fiscal 
management stability, and are in good standing with the Secretary of State and are not on any 
Debarred/Suspended/Stop Payment listing. 
 
“Letter of Intent” are due at Central Illinois Agency on Aging, 700 Hamilton Boulevard, Peoria, IL  61603-3617 or emailed 
to ciaa@ciaoa.net on or before 5:00 P.M. on Tuesday, May 10, 2022.   The Area Agency on Aging will not respond to a 
“letter of intent” which is received after the deadline.   The Letter of Intent should state the following:  (a) services for 
which Application will be made; (b) service area for which Application will be made; (c) name of the applicant 
organization and contact person; (d) the email address where the Application and related correspondence will be sent, 
and (e) the physical organizational address. 
 
Central Illinois Agency on Aging, will forward a proposal package to each agency which submits a timely “letter of 
intent”.  However, submission of a “letter of intent” and receipt of a proposal package does not obligate an agency to 
continue participation in the procurement.  One original copy of the Application must be received by Central Illinois 
Agency on Aging, Inc. by 5:00 p.m. on Tuesday, June 7, 2022. 
 
If require further information, please contact Renee Razo at 309-674-2071. 
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